
Collegial Consultation Communications  
 
LA – Pierce College 
 
From: Khat, Mon <KHATM@PIERCECOLLEGE.EDU>  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 11:59 AM 
To: Micah L. Young <myoung19@pasadena.edu> 
Cc: Armine L. Derdiarian <aderdiarian@pasadena.edu> 
Subject: Re: Telemetry Technician Program - Pasadena City College  
 
Hi, 
 
I’ve checked with my Chair/Nursing Director and there are no objections from LACCD Pierce.  
 
 
Mon Khat| Dean, Career Technical Education  
6201 Winnetka Avenue | Woodland Hills, CA 91371 
T. 818.712.2693 | E. khatm@piercecollege.edu 
 
 
From: Micah L. Young <myoung19@pasadena.edu> 
Date: Friday, November 3, 2023 at 1:07 PM 
To: Khat, Mon <khatm@piercecollege.edu> 
Cc: Armine L. Derdiarian <aderdiarian@pasadena.edu> 
Subject: RE: Telemetry Technician Program - Pasadena City College  

Good afternoon Dean Khat,  
Just following up on the email from late yesterday. 
We would really appreciate your feedback regarding our proposed curricular addition.  
Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
  
  
Dr. Micah Young, M.D. 
Dean, Health Sciences  
Pasadena City College 
1570 E. Colorado Blvd.  
Pasadena, CA 91106  
Telephone: 626-585-7326 
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From: Micah L. Young  
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 9:47 PM 
To: Khat, Mon <khatm@piercecollege.edu> 
Cc: Armine L. Derdiarian <aderdiarian@pasadena.edu> 
Subject: Telemetry Technician Program - Pasadena City College  
  
Good evening Dean Khat, 
Pasadena City College is proposing starting a telemetry technician program and inquiring if 
there is any objections from LA Pierce College. 
Please advise. 
Thank you.  
  
Dr. Micah Young, M.D. 
Dean, Health Sciences  
Pasadena City College 
1570 E. Colorado Blvd.  
Pasadena, CA 91106  
Telephone: 626-585-7326 
 
 
 

Glendale Community College  
 
 
From: Federico Saucedo <fsaucedo@glendale.edu>  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 9:42 AM 
To: Micah L. Young <myoung19@pasadena.edu> 
Cc: Armine L. Derdiarian <aderdiarian@pasadena.edu> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Telemetry Technician Program Proposed New Program Pasadena City College  
 

Good morning Dr. Young. GCC does not have any objections to this program proposal. I wish you much success 
with this endeavor. Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Dr. Federico Saucedo 
Dean, Instructional Services 
Career Education & Workforce Development  
1500 N. Verdugo Rd. Glendale, CA 91208 
Direct: (818) 240-1000, ext. 5158 
FSaucedo@glendale.edu 
www.glendale.edu/CareerEd 

 You don't often get email from fsaucedo@glendale.edu. Learn why this is important  
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From: Micah L. Young <myoung19@pasadena.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 9:49 PM 
To: Federico Saucedo <fsaucedo@glendale.edu> 
Cc: Armine L. Derdiarian <aderdiarian@pasadena.edu> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Telemetry Technician Program Proposed New Program Pasadena City College  
 
Good evening Dean Saucedo,   
Pasadena City College is proposing starting a telemetry technician program and is inquiring if 
there are any objections from Glendale College. 
Please advise. 
Thank you.  
 
Dr. Micah Young, M.D. 
Dean, Health Sciences  
Pasadena City College 
1570 E. Colorado Blvd.  
Pasadena, CA 91106  
Telephone: 626-585-7326 
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